
 

 

 

 
5

th
 January 2021  

 
Dear Parent / Carers  
 

I’m sure you will be aware of the announcement made by the Prime Minister last night of a new National Lockdown 

and the closure of all schools including primary schools. However, schools will continue to be open to vulnerable 

pupils and children of key workers.  

 

School was closed to all pupils 05.01.2021 in order for school to organise and put plans in place for key worker and 

vulnerable pupils. 

I appreciate that you may have questions and concerns in these challenging times. Please see below for the plans for 

Horton Park until further notice and guidance from the Government.  

 

You will have received a phone call from school today if your child is eligible for face to face teaching in school and 

this will start tomorrow (06.01.2021) 

All other children will need to access learning remotely from home using the SeeSaw Platform. The link is provided 

below: You will need to use your individual logins for this and this is also an App which can be downloaded.  

https://app.seesaw.me/#/login  

 

The Remote Learning timetable can be found on the link below weekly and select the correct year group for your child. 

This will be updated every Monday.  

https://hortonparkacademy.co.uk/classes/ 

 

Your child will also have access to the following online learning platforms: Mathletics, Oxford Reading Buddy, TT 

Rockstars, PurpleMash and Languagenut. If you need the login details again please email the teacher on the year 

group email.  

Reception – EYFSinfo@hortonparkacademy.co.uk  

Year 1 – year1@hortonparkacademy.co.uk 

Year 2 – year2@hortonparkacademy.co.uk  

Year 3 – year3@hortonparkacademy.co.uk  

Year 4 – year4@hortonparkacademy.co.uk  

Year 5 – year5@hortonparkacademy.co.uk  

Year 6 – year6@hortonparkacademy.co.uk  

 

Any other queries please contact us on info@hortonparkacademy.co.uk  

 

I am sure that this is not the return to school that you would have wanted for the new year, nor the one I had wished 

for; however, it is important that we do all we can to keep pupils, families and staff safe.  Thank you for your continued 

support. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

Saima Bahadur  

Acting Headteacher  
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